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27th February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

This Thursday is ‘World Book Day’.  We always support this important event in a number of ways.  

This year, a number of Year 7 pupils have expressed an interest in dressing up as book characters 

for World Book Day.    

 

Year 7 pupils are welcome to dress as a book character if they wish on Thursday and we would be 

pleased to see them supporting this event.  There will be a prize for the most creative outfit.  

 

We know that not all pupils will want to dress up.  We will be celebrating the day in other ways as 

well. All pupils need to bring a reading book to school on the day as they will be doing some private 

reading at the start of every lesson.  Pupils can book out a book from the library today or 

Wednesday if they prefer. 

 
 
Thanks for your support with this event. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs L Johnson 
Director of Learning 
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